
 
 
November1, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Senior, 
 
Congratulations on your upcoming graduation from high school this year!  We hope you are 
planning to continue your education as it is the key to opening doors of opportunity for  
you. 
 
Enclosed, you will find the 2024 Bill Walters Las Vegas Golf Hall of Fame Scholarship and 
the Southern Nevada Junior Golf Association Scholarships Application forms.  You may also 
download this application from the Nevada Community Foundation at www.nevadacf.org or 
the SNJGA’s website at www.snjga.org.  Any Clark County or Nye County high school senior  
who is a present member of the SNJGA or had an active membership that expired no earlier 
than one year of graduation, may apply by completing and submitting this application by 
4:00 p.m. on January 12, 2024.  Late applications will not be considered. The scholarship 
may be used to attend a community college, college, university, trade, or technical school. 
 
The Las Vegas Golf Hall of Fame and the Southern Nevada Junior Golf Association have 
partnered to award scholarships to graduating seniors for the last five years. In addition to 
applying to the Bill Walters Las Vegas Golf Hall of Fame Scholarship, you will also be 
applying to the Jim Colbert Southern Nevada Junior Golf Association Scholarship, the Charlie 
Teel Scholarship, and the Walter M. Galyk Scholarship. 
 
Please read the general information carefully, and then fully complete all sections of the 
application and submit it by the deadline.  If you have questions, please contact the SNJGA at 
info@snjga.org or call 702-430-2600, or, call the Nevada Community Foundation at 702-
892-2326. We are looking forward to announcing a winner in March 2024! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rob McCoy    John Hawk 
 
Rob McCoy     John Hawk 
President     President 
Las Vegas Golf Hall of Fame   Southern Nevada Junior Golf Association 
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